
Antonia Hover 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
l3/31/2025 
■DOCUMENT NO. 02330-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 8:42 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20240108-SU Key West Resort Utilities Corp 

Please, add to docket 20240108. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 8:23 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20240108-SU Key West Resort Utilities Corp 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20240108 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Harbor Shores Board of Directors <harborshoreshoa@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 8:59 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240108-SU Key West Resort Utilities Corp 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Members of the Florida Public Service Commission 
The Residents of Harbor Shores are retired people living on fixed incomes or working class people working 

hard to pay rent, mortgages, buy food, and pay their utilities to survive. The current KWRU fees are the largest 
portion of our HOA fees. Raising our sewer costs this much will most certainly affect the workers of Key 
West. Harbor Shores is not a resort filled with wealthy vacationers. I hope you will consider no rate increase or 
a much reduced rate increase for the people of Harbor Shores. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Michael Jungblut- secretary of Harbor Shores 
6800 Maloney Ave Lot 100 
Key West, FL 33040 
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